
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Regarding Special Service Proposal – By-Law # 2019-01 

For Urban Community – Protection Services 

 

The Council of the Municipality of Boissevain-Morton has scheduled a public hearing at Council 

Chamber, 420 South Railway Street, Boissevain, on the 9th of April 2019 at 7:00 pm to present the 

following special service proposal: 

For Summary of special service proposal see “Schedule A” 

A written objection may be filed with the Chief Administrative Officer, at 420 South Railway Street, 

Boissevain prior to the commencement of the hearing. At the hearing, Council will hear any potential 

taxpayer who wishes to make a presentation, ask questions or register an objection to the special 

service proposal. 

All objections, written or verbal, must be filed prior to the adjournment of the hearing and must include 

the name, address, and property description of the person filing the objection and the grounds of their 

objection. 

Copies of the special service proposal are available at the Municipal Office at 420 South Railway Street, 

Boissevain, and on the municipal website at www.boissevain.ca. 

Dated at the Municipality of Boissevain-Morton this 15th day of March 2019, and issued pursuant to 

Section 318 of The Municipal Act. 

 Leo Poulin 

 Chief Administrative Officer 

 Municipality of Boissevain-Morton 

 204-534-2433 
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